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Branch Secretary report for Branch meeting 
10th October 2006  

 
1.  Progress on the Branch website – thanks to Seamus – should be up 
shortly.    
 
2. Our motion to the Regional ACTSS Trade Committee re B. Haw was 
passed.  
 
3. At the last Branch Committee it was agreed to look at training for 
more Committee members so that they are able to represent branch 
members > spread the workload.  
 
4. Work on the next edition of THE WORKER is in progress. 
 
5. The TGWU Region 1 Morning Star Readers & Supporters Group 
meeting is all set for 21st October. Advert went in last Saturday’s edition 
of the Morning Star. There is also a regular notice in the Readers & 
Supporters Group column.  
   
6. As agreed the Branch paid for one advert to be placed in the 
Morning Star for the GLATUC meeting on the 14th.  
 
7. We have new Shop Stewards and H&S Representatives at STOPOVER 
and Christian Aid. A meeting is being arranged for Alan Scott and I to 
meet with the new reps at Christian Aid.  
 
8. The Branch Committee agreed to support as a delegate from the 
Branch any member who wished to attend the National Shop Stewards 
Conference on the 28th October – organised by the RMT.  

 
 
Anton Johnson 
Branch Secretary  


